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Public Use Restrictions Lifted Across the 
Rogue River-Siskiyou National Forest 

Medford, Ore-September 27, 2023 - Recent rains and lower temperatures across the Rogue 
River-Siskiyou National Forest (RRSNF) have prompted the lifting of all Public Use 
Restrictions on the forest, effective tomorrow, September 27th at 12:01 a.m .. 

The forest will move to "moderate" fire danger on all five Ranger Districts. 

The Industrial Fire Precaution Level will be reduced to Level 1. 

For up-to-date information regarding fire season, ongoing fires, and fire restrictions, follow the 
RRSNF on Twitter and Facebook. 

Further information regarding fire danger and fire statistics to date on the RRSNF can be 
found on the RRSNF's Fire Management Rag§. 
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